
ASSAM UNIVERSITY, SILCHAR 

EXAMINATION BRANCH 

CIRCULAR 
 

  The University has issued Notification No. AUE-R/NOTIFICATION/2020 

dtd.03/07/2020, 13/08/2020, 18/09/2020, 21/09/2020 and 09/10/2020 for Registration 

of students admitted in colleges under Assam University during the session 2020-21, 

stipulating, inter alia, the last date for online submission of forms by the students. 

However, in view of the COVID-19 pandemic situation, the last date for submission of 

forms has been extended a number of times. Still requests are being received from 

various quarters regarding further extension of dates by the University as some 

students are yet to apply for Registration. 

  Principals of all colleges under Assam University are hereby requested to 

collect information of such left out students and inform the University by email at 

au.examination@gmail.com by 10/11/2020, based on which the further extension of 

dates shall be considered by the University. 

 

 

 

       (Dr. S Dutta Roy) 

           Controller of Examinations 

 

No.:- AUE-R/5/2019-20/00090                dtd:- 04/11/2020 

Copy to:- 

1) Registrar/ Finance Officer. 

2) Principal of all colleges under the AUS for information and necessary action. 

3) Director, Computer Centre for uploading the circular in the university website. 

4) System Analyst for uploading in the examination website. 

5) PS to Vice-Chancellor for kind information of Vice-Chancellor. 

6) File. 
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